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Communication received from the Governor of 
Norway to the Agency concerning the 

International Symposium of Minimisation of 
Highly Enriched Uranium in the Civilian Nuclear 

Sector 
 

 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a communication from the Governor of Norway, attaching 
the Chair’s Summary of the discussions held during the International Symposium of Minimisation of 
Highly Enriched Uranium in the Civilian Nuclear Sector which was held in Oslo from 17 to 20 June 
2006 as well as the summary from the technical workshop of the Symposium. 

2. The communication and, as requested therein, the attached two summaries, are herewith 
circulated for the information of Member States.  
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